INVITATION TO BID
PROJECT:	E. GEORGIA ST DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS
OWNER:	Town of Pine Mountain

This is an invitation to submit a sealed bid to the Town of Pine Mountain for drainage improvements on East Georgia Street, indicated herein. Sealed bids will be received by the Clerk at Town Hall, 250 McDougald Ave., Pine Mountain, GA 31822.  The drainage improvements consist of the following scope:
· Demolition and removal of an existing grate inlet structure and 18” cross drain pipe.
· Construction of a new masonry box with a GDOT 1019A drop inlet.
· Saw cut existing curb to obtain a clean edge and pour a new transition to tie curb into the inlet
· Installation of a new 18” HDPE pipe underneath Georgia Street (approx. 30 LF)
· Installation of a new HDPE Flared End Section (FES)
· Cleaning out of the tail ditch for approximately 25 LF beyond the end of the FES
· Contractor to coordinate installation to avoid existing Town water main.
Invitations must be submitted no later than May 22, 2025, at 10:00 A.M. All proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope or container marked with the applicable Proposal Name and Proposal Number on the outside. Bids will be evaluated by the OWNER, and the project award is anticipated at the June 9th Council meeting.
The required time of completion for this project is sixty (60) days from commencement.
To visit the location and/or to obtain additional information, please contact Justin Oliver with the Town of Pine Mountain (706-457-1603).
The Town of Pine Mountain provides equal opportunity for all businesses and does not discriminate against any person or business because of race, color, religion, sex, national origin and handicap or veteran status. This policy ensures all segments of the business community have access to supplying the goods and services needed by Town of Pine Mountain. Town of Pine Mountain does not guarantee a minimum/maximum value for this contract.

Town of Pine Mountain 
Keith Pendergrass, Mayor

